WDCO Board report for March 2023

Manor House Development Trust/Redmond
Community Centre

- The Neighbourhood forum on the 28" °" February went well, we would like to thank
everyone who has attended.

- MHDT is speaking to two different organisations who have interest in Woodberry
Blooms.

- Ongoing activities at the centre:

Regal Ballet, Capoeira, Mrs Independent Living, Toast Masters, EK Outreach Services,
Ceramics, Active Within Healthy Lifestyle Sessions, Friday Prayers, Solution Care,
Choir, GFS, Church, Growing Communities vegetable collection, Community Fridge
Surplus Food Collection, Digital Connect (one to one digital support), and Lunch-Up
Club.

- The team is planning to bring back more people to utilise the community garden and
create a gardening group for sharing hobbies and promoting socialisation.

- Centre staff received autism awareness training through Buko.

Funding

- We thank Berkeley for the agreement to fund My Place.

- MHDT projects team is actively looking into funding to host more events particularly for
the summer period.



